
 

 
 
 

Hello Residents, Families and Visitors: 
 
We’re excited to inform you that 
complimentary Wi-Fi is now available for 
visitors on all three floors of Misericordia 
Place. 

The Wi-Fi network is open and does not 
require a password. For assistance, please 
ask a Misericordia Place staff member.  
 

 


